
 

Notice of bereavement: Comrade Deon Jacobs 
 

The PSA received the sad news of the passing on of PSA shop 

stewards, Mr DG (Deon) Jacobs, who was attached to the 

Department of Correctional Services (DCS) at Tswelopele 

Correctional Centre. Deon had been to the DCS for 37 years. 

 

Deon became a PSA shop steward in 2000 and assisted members 

with grievances, mediations, disciplinary cases, and arbitrations. He 

was one of the most experienced PSA shop stewards and selflessly 

assisted members of the Union. He will be missed. 

 

The PSA extends condolences to Deon’s family, friends, and 

comrades at the DCS. Details regarding memorial services and the 

funeral will be shared soon as these are available.  

 

Members can contact the PSA Provincial Office on (053) 839 1000 

for more information.  

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: NORTHERN CAPE 

19-05-2025 

 


